	[bookmark: _GoBack]Foundation 2  Weekly  Newsletter   Date w/e 10th January, 2020      What we have been doing this week: Penguin Small

	Literacy
 We have been learning consolidation
· We have been learning to blend simple words for reading.
· We have been learning High frequency words we and me.  Please continue to practise the words in the plastic wallet.
· Letters and Sounds assessments. 
	Numeracy
We have been writing out the numerals and filling in the missing numbers on the number line.


	Other areas
Letter join- reinforcement of the patterns covered so far – loopies. The children found the loop patterns more challenging this week, so if you are able to practise them on the app, it would really help them.
Next week’s missions are;
· Learning how to draw a penguin.
· Writing about penguins.
· Measuring penguins
· Small World- creating their own stories.
	What’s next?
We hope you had a good break and wish you all a Happy New Year.
Please can you please check that your child’s PE kits are in school and that their pumps still fit. There were a few children struggling to get into them by the end of the term.
We are going to be sending the ‘Show and tell’ bags home with the children. Two children will have the bag each day and if your child could put an object in that means something to him/her. The children will be given an opportunity to talk about their object during the day.
We are going to be making Antarctic sledging biscuits over the next few weeks. Please let me know if your child has any allergies to the following ingredients. 
Plain white flour
Salt
Butter
Baking soda
                 Thank you    Mrs Such & Miss Spearing



